
• 

TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

February 19, 2007 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Deputy Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: Brooks Compton 

Robert Corbin 
Paul Gresham 
Susan Lienesch 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Management Analyst Kristen Gopman 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mr. Hom announced the Open House for the Centerville-Washington Park District being held 
Monday, February 26, 2007, at the Centerville High School West Commons to view the plans for the 
Oak Creek South Park Master Plan. It is being held from 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

Upon question of Mr. Singer, he wanted to know if Council had reviewed the documents for 
the Washington Township Fire Department which the documents are part of their accreditation 
process. Discussion followed relative to the Strategic Plan and the Standards of Response Coverage 
documents. Fire Chief, Ken Parks, will give a presentation at the Council Meeting following this Work 
Session. The possibility was raised that Chief Parks could be invited to come to a future Work Session 
to discuss the documents in more detail. 

Dr. Gresham explained that the Sister City Committee has received correspondence with 
regard to establishing a Sister City relationship with the City of Newry in northern Ireland. Council is 
interested in moving forward to gather more information about forming a new Sister City relationship. 

I 
Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 


